
From: Cllr Charles Mathew  
Sent: 21 June 2016 12:34 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
Cc: Cllr James Mills; Hankey Julie; Michael Ryan; Trudi Gasser; George Smith; 
epc.clerk@eynsham-pc.gov.uk; Astonpc@live.co.uk; John & Liz Ashwell; Deborah 
Rogers 
 
Subject: Further Consultation OCC Mineral and Waste Core Strategy 2031 
 
I am aware that I have not responded by due date to the recent consultation on the 
draft Minerals and Waste Core Strategy 2031. 
 
I remain totally opposed in the completely groundless level of the LAA proposed (I 
endorse Julie Alers-Hankey’s response) and as sadly expressed in previous 
consultation responses, I have severe doubts as to the soundness of your draft on a 
large number of points.(September 19-30th. in Oxford) 
 
I will be responding to the EIP and intend to speak to ensure my concerns are clearly 
heard by the Inspector, to whom I would be grateful if you would forward this 
response. 
 
Regards 
 
Charles Mathew 
Oxfordshire County Councillor for the division of Eynsham (West Oxfordshire) 
 


